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Ref. No: BRAC/PF/2016-17/ SZB Date: 09.08.2016

Notice
(Teaching/Non-Teaching)

Ref: Notice dated 21.07.2007, 10.11.2009, 17.08.2011, 18.01.2012, and 21.07.2012

The Teaching/no-teaching Staff

This is in continuation to the earlier college notices requesting that
all types of communications/correspondence to be displayed in the
College and/or sent to the other/higher authorities/organizations be
routed through the Principal’s office. It has been noticed that a very
few selected notices are still being displayed/circulated sent directly
without authorisation and without approval of the College. Even the
College stationery is being used in an unauthorized manner

All the Teaching and non-Teaching Staff are again requested to

route all notices through Principal’s office failing which those will
be treated as unauthorizedly displayed and all implications
emerging therefrom will be the sole responsibility of such persons.
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